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Athens, 13th February 2014 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Product Recall Information Notice on “Fir Honey of Mainalos origin”  
 

 

EFET’s Regional Directorate in Attiki in collaboration with the Directorate of Rural 

Economy and Veterinary of the Prefecture Unit in Arcadia, Prefecture of Peloponnese 

and also with the Veterinary Laboratory in Chania, following sampling, found out the 

presence of antibiotics (tetracyclines) in fir honey.  

The implicated product is “Fir Honey of Mainalos origin” (in Greek: “Μέλι Ελάτης 

Μαινάλου”), with best before date 30.9.15, in package of 950g, produced by “K. 

Mouroutsos, Lagkadia Arkadias” (in Greek: “Κ. Μουρούτσος, Λαγκάδια Αρκαδίας”), 

which was characterized as non compliant with regard to safety to human health.  

EFET requested the immediate recall/withdrawal of the above product. Relevant 

controls are in progress.  

Consumers who have in their possession the aforementioned product are asked not to 

consume it. Photo of the product is given below.   

 

 


